
Prayer Requests:

The Students: Please pray
for the obstacles each one
encounters daily as well as

the strength and courage to
be bold representatives of

Christ.
The Leaders: for wisdom,

discernment, and knowledge
as they guide our next

generation.
The Program: The need for

volunteer involvement. 
The Community: Please pray 
that the Holy Spirit moves in
a mighty way in the lives of

all of who live here
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A Letter From The Core Team 
Happy New Year! As we embark on the journey of 2024,

 we hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. 
Together, let's make 2024 a year filled with joy, growth,

peace, and God’s grace. We pray the love of Christ
surrounds you and your family throughout the coming year.

We are so excited to see what God has in store for the
children and youth here at HBC this year! If you have any

questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to
the core team. May the Lords guidance be with you in every

step you take in this New Year!

Congrats to our
Christmas Party

gingerbread house
contest winners
pictured below!

(Syndney, Chase,
Josiah, and Logan)



Upcoming Dates
 to Remember:

Sunday, February 25th:
Lunch and Bowling

Children Only Event Grades K - 5th 

Saturday, March 9th:
Winter Jam @ BJC

Teen Only Event 6th - 12th Grade
 

Sunday March 24th: 
CHURCHWIDE EVENT!

Family Luncheon & Ice Skating
Winter Picnic at HBC followed by Galactic Ice,

Altoona from 2 pm - 4 pm

Sunday March 31st:
 Family Worship Service @10:30 am

Teens/Children Sing 

April 20th and May 25th - bake sales for all
kids/teens attending summer camp

June 24 - 28
VBS (Stompers & Chompers)

July 7 - 12
Camp Kanesatake Teen Week

August 5-9 
Camp Kanesatake Kids Week

Curriculum Review:

As the New Year has started, we will
continue to dig into God’s word each

week! During first service, the
children of all ages will continue to
learn through The Betty Lukens felt
system with flannel visuals taking

them through the entire Bible. Our
second service children’s church is
currently using The David C. Cook

“Bible in Life” Curriculum from
preschool through 5th grade. This

quarter they are learning that Jesus Is
God’s Son, God’s Son Grew Up, and
Jesus Did Good Things. The Jr High

and Sr High student are also learning
from The David C. Cook Curriculum
called “Seen”. This quarter they will
be studying with lessons called “The

Word”, “Wisdom”, and “Critical
Thinking”. They continue doing a
fantastic job each week at home
learning new memory verses and

completing their study guides!

Nursery:
Every Sunday at 9:00 am and 10:30 am

Childrens Church:
Preschool - 5th grade

Every Sunday at 9:00 am and 10:30 am

Teen Youth Group
6th grade - 12th grade

Every Sunday at 10:30 am


